
The  EYE  Team  from  the  European  Parliament  hereby
certifies that

Robert Wright

took  part  in  the  European  Youth  Event,  EYE2018,  in
Strasbourg, from 1-2 June 2018. 

We  hope  you  enjoyed  the  event  and  thank  you  very
much  for  contributing  with  your  ideas  for  a   better
Europe!

 

Christina Altides
EYE2018 Coordinator


